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I am definitely OPPOSED to this ridiculous bill!!  DO NOT remove our ability to vote-

by-mail by changing it to in-person voting only!!!  This will remove the ability to vote 

for SO MANY of Oregon's disabled residents, and those that work during open poll 

station hours. That is NOT ok!  Our voting system works very well and there is 

absolutely no justifiable reason to change it!!!  HAND'S OFF OUR VOTE-BY-MAIL 

SYSTEM!!! 


